
 

 

10th, 11th, and 12th grade students:  Upperclassmen had the opportunity to request schedule changes in 

June.  You will not have the opportunity to make any additional requests, and decisions made in June 

are final.   

These are the ONLY exceptions: 

 Students that have a hole….meaning they do not have a class during one or more periods FALL 

SEMESTER.  If you have a hole FALL SEMESTER, you are to report to the Counseling Center 

during the period of the hole.  Not before, not after.  If you have a hole 2nd semester, you will 

address that with your counselor at a later time. 

 Students that have 3 or 4 core classes one semester, and one or none second semester.  You 

may go by and see your counselor and they will look to see if any changes are possible.   

 Seniors ONLY – if since registration you have discovered that one or more of the colleges you 

plan to apply to require you to take a specific course….an additional foreign language, and arts 

credit (these are the 2 most common), and you can provide documentation from the college 

that the course is required, your counselor will verify and if valid, look to see what, if any, 

options are available to you. 

All other students will remain in their current schedule.  Needed requests can be made for 2nd semester. 

 

TEACHERS:  PLEASE read this Tuesday and Wednesday for sure, and Wednesday 

and Thursday IF we have homeroom first thing.  THANK YOU!! 

 

TEACHERS:  Please read this in homeroom on Tuesday, 

August 22 and Wednesday, August 23, as well as 

Thursday, August 24 if homeroom at beginning of the 

day.  THANK YOU!! 


